CHEROKEE ROSE QUILTERS GUILD
MINUTES oF MAY DAY MEETING, MAY 13, 2010
SUBMITTED BY PHYLLIS CARPENTER, DAY SECRETARY

The meeting was called to order by President Rachel Phaneuf.

The treasurer reported a balance of $4,357.13.

As a part of “Just for the Fun of It,” Rachel presented the pattern for a patriotic tote bag; two
kits were won by Doreen Thornton and Sandra Wilson.

— Twenty-seven members and four guests were present. Fat quarters were won
by Jessie Quick; door prizes went to Joyce Trew, Ted McMahan, and Joan Hardy.

— Persons will be called to supply items for the July meeting.
—Some new books have been received and will be itemized soon.
— All newsletter articles are due to Diane by the 25™ of each month.
—Today’s meeting is “Funny Faces” with Beverly Hammond.

The May night meeting is Flip-Flop Paper Piecing with Mary Kay Mouton.

June day meeting is a field trip to Quilts & Fixins in Jonesboro; buttonhole
stitching will be presented.

June night meeting will be Quilt Camp.
Workshops will be presented in July and September:

July 31, 9 a.m. —4:00 p.m. on Kaleidoscope Quilt with Patti Howell and
Doreen Thornton. Cost will be $15.

Beading with Mary Stori will be held on September 25 from 9:30 a.m. —4:00
p.m. A charge of $35 plus $10 for supplies is the charge for any guild
member. Reservations must be made and submitted in advance.
— Quilt Guild cards are available. Quilts will be hung at the library for 2 months.
— Annie Kellum is recovering from knee surgery as well as eye surgery.
— Raffle of the Guild paper pieced quilt will be held at the May night meeting.
— The May 20 Bee will be held at Caryl Knox’s home with lunch provided.

— The committee needs all blocks turned in so that assembly can occur.

— Pictures are available on a poster showing each person with their fabric.
These are due at the September night meeting.

— Quilts are due in August.

— Pictures are on the table.

The meeting was adjourned and followed by the presentation by Beverly Hommond.



